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07 October 2016

The Director

Standing Committee on Law and Justice
Parliament House

Macquarie St

Sydney NSW 2000

Email: lawandjustice@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Director,

Re: First Review of the Workers’ Compensation Scheme
Thankyou for inviting the Australian Council of Trade Unions (ACTU) to make a submission to
the review being undertaken into the Workers’ Compensation Scheme by the NSW Legislative

Council’'s Standing Committee on Law and Justice.

The ACTU adopts and supports the submission made by Unions NSW.

Yours sincerely

Michael Borowick JP
Assistant Secretary
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Join.Fora
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